
 

Proposed Second Hand Dealers Draft By-Law 10/01/2015 
 

 

Town of Wareham 

Public Hearing 

Proposed Second Hand Dealers Draft By-Law 

October 1, 2015 

7:00 PM 

Multi Service Center 

Room 320 
 

There is a public hearing on October 1, 2015 at 7:00 PM in the Multi-Service Center, Meeting 

Room # 320 to discuss proposed amendments to the Town By-Law related to the licensing of 

second hand dealers 

 

View the Proposed Second Hand Dealers By-Law 
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